The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Solar Energy Law Workshop on the 24th  day of March 2025 at 4:00 PM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.

Town Board Members Present:
Ted Feury		Supervisor
Deb Dalton		Councilperson
Chris Kjolhede	Councilperson
Pat Kennedy		Councilperson
Thomas Craig		Councilperson

Also Present:
Pamela Deane		Town Clerk
Ed and Connie Hobbie
May Leinhart

The Town Board reviewed and made proposed changes to the latest updated Solar Energy Law Draft. 

Some of the items discussed were Building permits, Aquafers, Glare, Unified Solar Permits and Grandfathering existing Solar Panels.

After a short discussion the Town Board scheduled another Solar Law Workshop for March 31st at 4:00 PM.

The Town Board had a  very short discussion on whether or not to renew the  Computer Support Agreement with Upstate Technology LLC which termed February 28th.  It was decided that the Town Board would renew the proposed contract from Upstate Technology for another year at the cost of $2,700.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM.

Respectfully Submitted

Pamela Deane
Town Clerk 
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